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Questions and Answers
Q:  Any successful PE strategies districts have implemented and shared throughout COVID-19?

A:  CDE has collected and summarized a variety of stakeholder engagement practices that have been adopted and implemented since COVID-19.  For more information, please review the Family-School-Community Partnering During COVID-19 resource.
Q:  What about National Board Teacher Certification?

A:  We have seen that used as retention strategy.

Q:  You did just say onboarding, correct?  Would HR systems to build onboarding systems be allowable?

A:  It is dependent on the activity.

Q:  The biggest issue is that we would not receive enough in title 3A to qualify for the grant.  It would be nice if this could change so that the small schools could qualify without having to go through the trouble of combining with other schools or a BOCES.  Can that be looked into?
A:  Allocation and Acceptance criteria are not authorities authorized by the Secretary and would require a change in the law by Congress.  I want to reiterate what Robert mentioned and work with the RC to partner with neighboring districts or BOCES to provide services without a significant amount of additional burden on the districts.

Q:  It would be so helpful to have Tammy’s presentation edited into a short video!  Districts could share the video with their stakeholder groups as they consider priorities and activities.
A:  That is a great idea, thank you for the suggestion!  We have a presentation scheduled for Title IV on January 26th.  Please visit the Regional Networking Meeting webpage for more information.

Q:  Typically, when is EDT data shared with LEA’s?

A:  We typically share the EDT data in late Spring.  Timing is impacted by the HR collection of data.

